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Art brings a community together  
I am very proud to be associated with the Aspley Art Affair which is 
the first of its kind event hosted by the school. The overarching focus of 
the show is Sustainability which is a cross curriculum theme this year. 
Each child has produced a piece of artwork to take home dealing with 
an individual aspect of this important issue. One artist has been 
allocated to each year level and has delivered 2 (1 hour) lessons per 
class. They returned to work in the classroom with the children 
individually on a collaborative project to be auctioned at the art show. 
Collectively, these artists bring immense experience to our school. Not 
only with a diversity of creative techniques but also an awareness of 
environmental issues within their individual practices. They bring to the 
children an enriching artistic experience which involves factual 
knowledge, practical skills and fosters their ability for creative thought. 
The outcomes will be used as a curriculum assessment for each year 
level and provide teachers with additional knowledge of art materials 
and techniques applicable to a classroom setting.
All this work will culminate in a special Aspley Art Affair event to be held 
in the school hall on Friday October 20. 6:30 - 8:30 pm. where all art 
pieces will be on display.
In a celebration of the arts and our unique environment, we are thrilled 
to offer this special event to parents and children free of charge. The 
night will include light refreshments served by our senior students and 
beautiful music provided by professional musicians from the 
Queensland Symphony Orchestra. The evening will conclude with the 
auction of our magnificent collaborative art pieces which will raise 
money for the school to continue with future creative projects. 
Term 4 classes start back Oct 10. Wendy Cumes Rowell

Artist Wendy

Term 4 : October 10 - November 30 


